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21st June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Your son/daughter is required to attend an athletics moderation for GCSE PE on Wednesday 7th July, 
from 3pm to 5pm (this may finish earlier).  They must have suitable attire (school PE kit) and 
equipment for participating in their activities.  As part of the moderation process, we will be grading 
and filming the skills and competition for evidence if we later need to challenge a grade, bearing in 
mind this is worth 10% of their overall grade. 
 
To date we have not received clear guidance on how the practical grading will be conducted by the 
exam boards which is why we have decided to film and grade on this date.  If, however, they do 
decide to go ahead with a practical moderation with an examiner present, this will take place on 
one day during March/April 2022.  This will give them valuable insight to what will be expected of 
them and the filming taken will be used as evidence to support the grade awarded.    
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me on: 
Psansom@elycollege.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  P. Sansom-Roberts  

 
Mrs Sansom-Roberts 
Head of GCSE PE  
 
 

 
To: Mrs Sansom-Roberts – PE Dept 

 
 
I confirm that my son/daughter ………………………………………………….. will be attending the moderation 
on Wednesday 7th July 2021. 
 
 
Parent/Carer signed ………………………………………………………………  Date ……………………………………….. 
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